
SACRED HEART PARISH 
25th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

September 20, 2015 

N�ó ãÊ S��Ù�� H��Ùã P�Ù®Ý«?  W�½�ÊÃ�! We look forward to geƫng to know you!  
Please return this form to the parish office or e-mail the informaƟon to: shparish@qwestoffice.net. 
 

Name:________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address:_________________________________________________________________      Zip: ______________ 

Home Tel: ____________________________  Cell: ________________________  Email: _______________________ 
 

Mass Intentions This Week 
SAT,  Sept 19- 5:00 p.m.    +Albert Stone by the Kleweno Family 
SUN, Sept 20- 10:00 a.m.   People of the Parish 
 
WEEKDAY MASSES—7:30 A.M.                    
TUE, Sept 22  +Rosemary Berry                
WED, Sept 23  Shirley Sax (health)  
THUR, Sept 24  +ChrisƟne Johnson by Bob & Anita Lamp  
FRI, Sept 25  +Philip Pautler         
 
Is there illness or special needs in your family?  Our community 
prayer chain looks forward to praying for you.  Send your request to 
Judy Felgenhauer, jfelgen@comcast.net. 

 WeLoveChrist 
Because we are ChrisƟans 
Because we hear Christ's voice in the Scriptures 
Because we believe Our Creed 
Because we experience Him in the poor, in the rich, 

in the in-between 
Because we see Him in those of us here today -- the 

Body of Christ 
 

If you know of someone for whom it is Ɵme to be 
loved by Christ throughThe Eucharist 

 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 
The weekly sessions begin on Saturday, October 3rd.  
Please contact Jerry Haupt at 509-448-8637, at 
hauptjl@comcast.net, or in the parking lot. Or you can 
call the office and talk to Nancy Kleweno at 509-747-
5810.  

Gluten problems?  
No Problem! 
If you are sensiƟve to gluten and cannot re-
ceive Holy Communion under the form of 
bread, we now have very-low-gluten hosts 
available for communion.  

Please let Father Kevin or Deacon Brian know  before Mass 
that you would like to be served one of these special hosts 
and we will make arrangements for you. 

FIRST FRIDAY ADORATION  
BEGINS  OCTOBER 2nd 
  
First Friday:  EucharisƟc AdoraƟon 
begins with the recitaƟon of the Ro-
sary directly aŌer 7:30 AM Mass.  
ExposiƟon of the Blessed Sacrament 
lasts unƟl 3 PM.  Please come for an 
hour, if you are able to commit for 
that Ɵme, or for a quiet visit as you  
are out and about. 

Diocesan Know Love & Serve Assembly  
October 9th and 10th 

 
All are invited to aƩend the Know Love & Serve Assembly to be 
renewed and equipped for mission.  The assembly will focus on 
year 2 prioriƟes: 
Family Ministry, Community Building, Youth Ministry, and 
Young Adult Ministry.  October 9 & 10 the general assembly 
will occur at the Spokane ConvenƟon Center 8:30-3:00.  Key-
notes will differ each day, and a few of the workshops will 
change so plan on one day or the weekend.  Cost is $15 per 
day per person.  RegistraƟon Forms are on line at 
www.dioceseofspokane.org. 
 

AddiƟonal offerings include a Theology on Tap exploring Young 
Adult Ministry for all young adults and those interested in 
young adult ministry.  4:30-5:30 at O’Doherty’s on October 
9th.  Lastly, on October 9th from 6:30-8:30 join together for a 
spectacular evening of laughter with Doug Brummel a naƟonal-
ly recognized Catholic comedian and storyteller.  Ticket are $5 
per person and $15 per family. 



 
  A Word from Father… 

Dear Friends, 

One of the best things about now being 
pastor of Sacred Heart is the Sunday cele-
braƟons of the Eucharist. I am very im-
pressed by the fine balance of “humanity” 
and “solemnity” that is part of our weekly 
liturgy, both Saturday evenings and Sunday mornings. The 
congregaƟonal singing is lovely. And I am most especially 
just impressed by the commiƩed service of so many to the 
various ministries of the liturgy: lectors, EucharisƟc minis-
ters, servers, choirs, and more.  

With the coming of a new pastor, inevitably , some changes 
come with him. Together with our deacon, Brian, and our 
Liturgy CommiƩee, I have been considering some adapta-
Ɵons in some aspects of how we celebrate Mass at Sacred 
Heart; most of them are pracƟcal, “how to” kinds of things, 
like the procession at the beginning of each Mass, or how 
we distribute Holy Communion.  

Rather than make changes in a piecemeal fashion and risk 
not having our many liturgical ministers on board all at the 
same Ɵme, I prefer to gather everyone involved in the litur-
gy for a workshop where we can all learn about the liturgy, 
explain the changes we are planning, and as well as walk 
through those changes.   

We would like as many of our lectors, musicians, EM’s, serv-
ers, greeters, and others who have a role in the Mass to join 
us for this worship workshop so have seƩled on a day and 
Ɵme that we think will work for most: Sunday, October 
11th, following coffee and doughnuts aŌer the 10:00 am 
Mass.  

We are always in need of new liturgical ministers so if you 
would like to serve your parish in this way, please join us 
and we will make sure you are well prepared.  

I am so grateful to all who already do so much to make our 
Sunday celebraƟons of the Word and the Eucharist so beau-
Ɵful and spiritually rich!  

Religious Education:  
Call for Volunteers! 

Sunday school is starƟng up today.   Sacred 
Heart is looking for catechists. No prior 
teaching experience is required. All the train-
ing, lesson plans and materials will be provided for you—just 
come and share your Ɵme and your enthusiasm for your faith!    
Commit to teaching as much as every week or as liƩle as once 
per month. Contact Paul Macias with quesƟons or to sign up:  
(509) 251-5818  or  pmacias@dioceseofspokane.org 

New South Side Youth Ministry! 
Beginning late September, Sacred Heart Parish together with 
Saint AugusƟne and Our Lady of FaƟma Parishes will inaugu-
rate a new approach  to youth ministry on the south side of 
Spokane.    Under the leadership of our three pastors and with 
the coordinaƟon of Sue Harmon, pastoral minister at              
St. AugusƟne's, we will be gathering our young people on   
Sunday evenings from 7:00-8:15 pm. The Senior High and   
Junior High groups will meet on alternate Sundays.   

We will be needing the help of volunteers to assist us with 
both age groups, so if you would like to support our young 
people as they grow in faith, please contact Father Kevin or 
Sue Harmon, sharmon@dioceseofspokane.org  at                 
(509) 747-7972. 

 Our Parish Sacrificial Offerings This Week: 
 

Envelope & Plate Offering:   $  5,348.30 

Outreach:   $     115.00 

In order to meet our 2015-16 budget, an average 
weekly collecƟon of $5,713.00 is needed. 

Today’s second reading warns that a heart consumed with ava-
rice and envy leads to jealousy, strife, conflicts, and disputes.  A 
giving heart, in contrast, can sing instead with the psalmist, 
“Freely will I offer you sacrifice; I will praise your name, O Lord, 
for its goodness.” 

Coffee, Donuts & Fruit 
after Sunday Mass! 

Immaculate Heart Retreat Center 
Dinner Series on the ReformaƟon 
Monday September 28, 2015 5:30-8:30 
ReformaƟon I: State of the Church prior to the 
ReformaƟon/Immediate Causes of the ReformaƟon (Religious 
and PoliƟcal) 
Fr. Michael Maher, S.J. 
Enjoy a fine dinner, two conferences and a Q & A over dessert 
and coffee.  Discussion follows.   
Please register in advance: (509) 448-1224 or visit  
   www.ihrc.net Cost $30 per person  


